
From: Margaret Cassidy <Margaret.Cassidy@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 3:50 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Kalpana Plomin <Kalpana.Plomin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: ethics inquiry -- You're Invited: A Conversation on Equitable Urban Design 
 
Hello Steve,  
This note is to confirm that I attended this event, in my official capacity, on Friday. Please let me know if 
you need further details.  
 
  
Maggie Cassidy (she/her) 
City-Owned Land System (COLS) Director 
Department of Planning and Development & Department of Housing 
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